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1st February 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Peterborough Primary Schools Year 3 and 4 Football Festival  

 
The Peterborough Primary Schools Year 3 and 4 Football Festival will be held 
on Thursday 8th February at Jack Hunt School and your child has been 
selected to represent the school. 
 
As we will be leaving school around noon, please provide your child with a 
packed lunch to eat before they go and an additional snack for the afternoon. 
Please ensure your child has their water bottle with them too. 
 
The competition finishes at 3.00pm and we will aim to be back at school for the 
end of the day. 
 
The group will be travelling to and from the venue by staff cars. Please note 
that no spectators are allowed at this event. 
 
Your child will need to arrive at school dressed in their Elton Football Kit 
(supplied) and bring with them their Elton hoodie. All children must have 
shin pads and football boots/trainers suitable for a 3G surface otherwise 
they will not be able to participate.  After the event, the kit will need to be 
washed and returned to school by Monday 12th February at the latest ready for 
another team to use it. 
 
If your child is asthmatic or has an EpiPen, please ensure their medication is in 
school. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Shaw and Callum 
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